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Career Counselling Seminar on C-DAC Opportunities

The  IT  department  successfully  organized  the  “Career  Counselling  Seminar  on  C-DAC
Opportunities” for BE-IT students on 25th March 2025. The session was conducted by Mr.
Nilesh Shirke from C-DAC Mumbai, who provided valuable guidance on career prospects
and training programs offered by C-DAC. 

The  seminar  was  well-received  by  all  BE  IT  students  and  offered  deep  insights  into
opportunities in advanced computing. 
Event outcomes are as follows:

● Increased Awareness: Students gained clear insights into various career paths and post-
graduate  courses  offered by  C-DAC, including practical  knowledge about  entrance
exams, course structures, and job placements.

● Enhanced Career Planning: The seminar helped students better align their career goals
with industry-relevant skills,  leading to  more informed decisions about their  future
after graduation.

● Student Engagement: Active participation and interaction during the session reflected
strong  interest,  encouraging  more  students  to  explore  specialized  programs  in
advanced computing and emerging technologies.
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 Mr. Nilesh Shirke, (C-DAC Mumbai) Interacting with BE IT Students


